NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Ontario International
Airport Authority scheduled for Thursday, November 25, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. is hereby cancelled due
to the Thanksgiving holiday. A special meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 23, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.

Dated: November 19, 2021

Natalie Gonza§5
Board Clerk




